
El Dorado County Board of Supervisors 
Certificate of Appreciation 

Awarded to 

Steve Shervey 
(EDC Commission on Aging Member) 

With deep gratitude for ten years of service volunteering as a member of the 
Commission on Aging, with the last seven years as Chair. Your work has made a 

difference, and we thank you for your dedicated leadership in advocating for the older 
adults in El Dorado County. 

Given this day, the 22nd of February, 2022 

Wendy Thomas Lori Parlin 
Supervisor, District III Chair, Board of Supervisors 
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